
 
 

Report of the Classics Students Association (CSA) 
 

 
Classics Students Association (CSA) Business  
 

• The proposed changes to the CSA constitution have been sent to the Constitution 
and By- law Review Committee (CBRC) for their approval and any changes that 
they propose.  

 
• Along with the Concordia Classics Students Association and the Université de 

Montréal Classics Students Association, the CSA will be co-hosting the 
“Montreal Inter-University Colloquium in Classics”. The CSA’s particular event 
will be held on March 22nd. It will last all day and everyone is more than welcome 
to attend. There will be other events hosted by the other university  

 
• The CSA held a very successful bake sale on Tuesday, February 27th from 10- 4 

in Leacock lobby. Thank you to all those who came out!  
 

• Professor Lynn Kozak’s series “Happy Hour Homer” continues, this Monday, 
February 12th from 5:30- 7:30 at Bar des Pins. The event (and venue) are 18+ and 
that there is a content warning of misogyny, ableism, sexual violence and physical 
violence. As well, this event is filmed, however seats are available outside of the 
frame. 

 
• The CSA website has been updated with the biographies of members of the 

executive. A massive “thank you” to our Honors Rep. Avery Warkentin for 
undertaking this massive task.  

 
• The CSA will be having a samosa sale on March 20th from 9- 4:30 in Leacock 

lobby.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Chip Smith 
VP- External, Classics Students Association 
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